[bookmark: _GoBack]Cottonwood Creek Homeowners Association 
Request for Nominations for HOA Board of Directors
In 2022, four Board member seats will be up for election.  If you would like to become a member of the HOA Board, please submit your name for nomination.  The Board acts as the elected representatives of the Cottonwood Creek community.  As such, it is important to have active participation by the homeowners in the community.  To qualify, you must be a homeowner, current on HOA and Assessment dues, who is able and willing to attend most HOA meetings and help the Board serve our community.  Please submit your name for the ballot to any Board Member by mail Cottonwood Creek HOA, P.O. Box 74, Blair, NE 68008 or email Teresa Beebe, tabeebe16@gmail.com by November 15, 2021.
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*Two Year Term

**Annual HOA and Road Assessment Dues must be current to hold position and for ballot to count.
